From: Emily Wilson

Sent: 15 November 2021 09:26
To: Local Plan; ewcps@live.com
Subject: objection

To whom it may concern,

I live with my family near to where houses are to be built at Thelwall Heyes.

Green spaces are special and need to be protected for wildlife and local people.

Our garden floods already after a lot of rain. Building on the fields and chopping down trees will mean that flooding

happens more often. Cliff lane road itself already floods and you cannot get though in the car when it is very bad.

During lockdown, we all learnt how important it is to walk and get fresh air in nature. Building here will get rid of one
of the only green spaces left in our village. Many more cars will be on the roads. The air will be even more polluted.

It is not necessary to build on greenbelt land. This is supposed to be protected. There are many other places to build
as well as empty buildings that could be turned into house.

This local plan is unsound, and | object to it.

Elsie Wilson






